St. Mark's Anglican Church 12953-20th Avenue Surrey, B.C. V4A 1Z1

Email: office@stmarkbc.org
Website: www.stmarkbc.org



NEWSLETTER OF ST. MARK'S ANGLICAN CHURCH - MAY 12, 2013



Children's Choir

Practice for 30 minutes right after the 10 A.M. Service. All children of elementary school age who love to sing are invited. Please join us!

NEXT WEEK'S READINGS:

May 19, 2013

Genesis 11: 1 - 9

Psalm 104: 24 - 34, 35b

Acts 2: 1 - 21

John 14: 8 - 17, (25-27)

WELCOME VISITORS TO

ST. MARK'S Anglican Church Family

Please complete the Welcome Card available in the pews so that we have a record of your visit.

Additional information on the activities of the Parish is available in the brochure rack on the left hand side of the entrance to the church. There you will find a "Welcome" brochure and others describing various ministries.

If you would like to become a member, please complete the Registration form found there and either place it on the offering plate on your next visit, or hand it in at the office.

Donations

We are grateful for your financial support. If you are going to donate by cheque, please make it payable to:

Parish of St. Mark - Ocean Park. Thank you.

Sunday School

May 12: HAPPY MOTHER'S DAY

Family Service: Children sit with their parents in church for the first part of the service

Younger Students and Older Students: We are busy preparing surprises for all the ladies in our church family.

VBS THIS SUMMER!

Additional Registration forms are on the brochure rack shelf in the Narthex!

Please complete and return to the office ASAP as this is a sellout event every year!!

Over 50% registered already!



Ride with us under the deep blue skies. Feel the breezes rise through the shady purple canyons as we head out through this bright wildemess-we're travelling down the trail through the Old Testament stories of Moses to discover God's ultimate plan of salvation in Jesus, because "Jesus Christ is the same yesterday and today and forever" (Hebrews 12.8).



So come on! Rustle up your kids and head on over to SonWest Roundup for a riproarin' good time!

WHERE: St. Mark's Anglican Church
WHEN: August 19-23, 2013
TIME: 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon
COST: FREE!!!!
AGE: 4-12 years (bring all your

4-12 years (bring all your friends for the best time they will have all summer.)

HEALING SERVICE

With the Eucharist

Wednesday, May 15th, 10 AM

Come and experience the healing touch of our Lord Jesus. Everyone is welcome.

James 5: 16 says: "...pray for each other so that you may be healed.

The prayer of the righteous (person) is powerful and effective."

SENIORS UPDATE...

Contact for Senior's Activities:

Sue Indridson: 604-531-4931 Janet Cormode: 604-531-9585

Bard On The Beach

July 7th at 2 PM Tickets \$30/Bus Ride \$20 Please order your tickets now!

TUTS TICKETS

July 29th at 8 PM Early Bird tickets \$26/ Bus Ride \$20 LAST CALL FOR TUTS TICKETS!

FLOWERS FOR THE ALTAR

are provided this week by Hilda, Kathryn and family to the Glory of God and in memory of Les: husband, father and Papa and Michelle: granddaughter, daughter and sister.

FLOWERS FOR THE ALTAR

are provided this week by to the Glory of God and in loving memory of wonderful parents, Eva & Oliver Stewart and Bill and Annie Edmonds

ST. MARK'S YOUTH Youth4OnePurpose Contact Josh:

youth@stmarkbc.org

COMMUNITY OUTREACH THE LUNCH BASKET FOR HUNGRY CHILDREN

is provided this week by Ingrid and Brian Switzer to the Glory of God and in thanksgiving for God's many blessings.

"BRI THE PIE GUY"

Is pleased to announce an assortment of pies are in stock!

Please be first to get the best pie! Pies are \$12 each!

Signature Goat Cheese & Blueberry are \$15.

Gluten Free on request! \$15 (Splenda, Agave, Stevia.)

If you need pies for special occasions email: thepieguy@shaw.ca.

Men's Club

Men's Club meeting Tuesday May14th, 6.00 pm.

Our speaker will be Paul Wagler, former banker and CEO in the financial sector, who previously gave us an insightful talk on the economic melt-down of 2008. For the 2013 update the gist of his talk will be "the world is not as bad as you might think it is".

Jock Ferguson 604-538-6160



Library News

Have you been in the library lately? Have a look at all the new books and DVDs on the cart. All the favorite authors are there, Lawhead, Whitlow, Kingsbury, Yancy, Dekker, Wright, and many more. Whether you want adventure, biography, romance, or history, we have something for everyone and the best part is that it is free. That's right! There is no charge to take out a book for a month. All we ask is that you bring it back.

PRAYER CHAIN

St. Mark's has an active prayer chain ministry available to members of the congregation for their concerns. There are 21 men and women who pray for requests daily for two weeks (or longer when requested) This is a confidential ministry that has been a blessing to the members of St. Mark's for many years. Please contact Michael and Jean Weller with your requests for the next three months, May, June and July at 604-538-9334 or weller301@shaw.ca

OFFICE HOURS Monday – Thursday 9 AM to 3 PM Friday 10 AM to 1 PM

This week at St. Mark's Anglican Church:

9 AM Exercise Classes: M/W/F

Tuesday

May 14 2:00 PM ACW –FR

May 14 6:00 PM Men's Club -H

May 14 7:00 PM Youth-YR

Wednesday

May 15 10:00 AM Wed. Healing Service - S
May 15 1:00 PM Seniors - FR
May 15 7:00 PM Women's Bible Study -FR
May 15 7:30 PM Choir Practice- S

Thursday

May 16 10:00 AM Crafts-H

Saturday

May 18 4:00 PM Memorial John Vanderleur

ACW needs "Treasurers" for our Treasures Table at our Spring Tea, May 25th. Drop off Friday, May 24th